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5/21/2024

Subject: Difficulties in Relocating Virginia Kreyer’s House

To whom it may concern,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to bring to your attention the unique challenges 
associated with moving Virginia Kreyer’s house located at 4806 Rivercrest Drive N, La 
Crosse, WI 54601. As a representative of Egge Movers LLC, we have assessed the situation 
and regretfully conclude that the proposed move is very challenging and presents significant 
risks, making it almost impossible for us to undertake.

The primary obstacle we face is the size of the house. Due to its dimensions, attempting to 
move the house in its entirety would require expertise and extensive modifications to 
accommodate transportation. Furthermore, the house's current location poses additional 
difficulties, including sharp corners and busy streets within the city. These factors 
significantly increase the risks associated with transportation and maneuvering, potentially 
jeopardizing the safety of our crew, the residents of the city, and the structural integrity of the 
house.

In order to overcome these challenges, it would be necessary to cut the house in half and 
transport it in separate pieces. This approach not only adds complexity to the operation, but 
also introduces a higher probability of damage or loss during the process. As a responsible 
moving company, we prioritize the safety of our clients’ belongings and strive to deliver them 
in the same condition as when they were entrusted to us. However, given the inherent risks 
involved, the insurance coverage required for such a move would be exorbitant, making it 
financially unviable for both parties involved.

Considering the aforementioned difficulties and the associated costs, we regretfully inform 
you that we are unable to provide an estimate or undertake the move. Our commitment to 
ensuring the satisfaction and safety of our clients compels us to make this decision. We 
apologize for any inconvenience caused to Virginia and hope that she can find a suitable 
solution for her relocation needs.

Should you require any further information or clarification regarding this matter, feel free to 
give us a call. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this challenging 
situation.

Thank you for considering our perspective.

Alexis Shelley
Egge Movers LLC
608-583-2082


